
Home of the Fair Avenue Fellowship

       1122 Fair Avenue
San Jose, CA. 95122 Tel 297-1878    Fax 297-4100

Website http.//www.mpoweru.com/Alano/
The mission of the Alano Club is to maintain a safe, secure and stable environment of 12 Step Recovery, support and fellowship to take place.

23rd Annual AA Sierra Nevada Roundup
September 1,2,&3 At John Ascuagas Nugget, Sparks Nevada
For information Contact:  Sierra Nevada Roundup
P.O. Box 5874 Sparks, Nevada 89432  or Phone Debbie P. at 775-747-8986

These Great and Wonderful Club Members will be celebrating a Milestone Soon!

Sonny P.  6/1/84 Sherman P.  6/1/85 Michael W.  6/2/85 Yerma F.  6/4/93

Eric G.  6/5/99 Elliot R.  6/6/98 Manuel C.  6/9/99 Anthony K.  6/9/99

Mel R.  6/10/81 Fatima S.  6/12/90 Manuel T.  6/15/92 Donald W.  6/22/98

Jim D.  6/25/78 Frenchie P.  6/28/84 Garry B.  6/28/90 Robert H.  6/30/95

Member of the Month:
This month the board would like to show a bit of gratitude to Dorothy Frost for her help in so many areas 
over quite a few years now.  Dorothy has been there for many folks that have things to do around the Club 
and need a little help doing it.  So for the many hats you have worn Dorothy, we now afford you the member
of the month hat of love and service.

Trusted Servants on
The Board Of Directors
Cora Stewart
John Barker
Thomas Graham
Steve Hill
Michele Ashby
Frank Peralta
Carolyn Schaupp
Mitch Mitchell

Trusted Servants in
Your Employ:
Mary Garcia
Diana Vasquez
Theresa  White
Diane Rendleman
Elizabeth Alvarez
Raul Sanchez
Corrinna Fuerte
Pops Nathan
Tony Baron
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Thanks to all of you that filled out the member survey and as a result we will now be able to use that information to 
help put together our agenda for the Club Membership meeting on Sunday June 11th at 2:00 p.m.  This meeting will be
followed by a lunch or a dinner here at the club, and depending on what you may call a little bite to eat in the 
afternoon of a given Sunday we think that we can make it worth your while.  We are sure that a meeting needs to be 
called and we need a little direction from those that we work for, the membership of The Alano Club.

Board Member - Manny Tomaz
Manny has gotten a big promotion at the big company that he works for and as a result of them expecting 
him to earn his pay he has to resign from the Board.  Many thanks, from all of us including the current 
manager, especially for all the help that you have been with the Golf Classic and other projects around our 
Club.  We all wish you a catapulting career, and a new dimension-landing zone.  We now have an opening to
be filled at our Board Meeting in June.
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